From: Dylan Jensen djensen@valleycountymt.gov

To: BradyCops.Org

Date: February 6, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

I am the Valley County Attorney and my office also prosecutes the City of Glasgow cases. In my
jurisdiction we deal with only those two law enforcement offices. We have no Brady officers on either
of our staffs, and I am unaware of any misconduct resulting in disciplinary action against any of our
current law enforcement officers that would implicate their veracity.

Thank You,

Dylan Jensen
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